
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

    THE PAW PRINT   

 
 

School Advisory Council  
 

The next School Advisory Committee (SAC) meeting is scheduled for  
Wednesday, November 3, 2021, at 4:15pm in the media center for members 

and available to our Longleaf community via zoom:  
https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89552943313 

 
Clink on the following link for the SAC meetings and members for the 2021-2022 

school year: 
SAC 2021-2022 Members and Meeting Schedule.docx 

 
Thank you, 
Longleaf SAC Committee  
 
 
 
 
BIG ANNOUNCEMENT! 
Substitute Fees Waived! 
 
Drug testing, fingerprinting, and certification fees 

for all substitute applicants are currently being 

waived until further notice! 

 
Follow this link: Become a Substitute Teacher 

 
 
 

 

Mr. Jason Sherburne, Principal    Mr. Rick Dillon, Assistant Principal 
 

November 2021 
 

 
 

https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89552943313
https://connectdocs.blackboard.com/xythoswfs/webui/_xy-1589668_1-t_T4LI9aJA
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11306
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11306


 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

Bobcat Holiday Bake Sale 

Let the Bobcat Bakery take care of all your holiday 
needs.  Please return this order form by 11/15/21  
with cash or check made out to Longleaf Elementary. 
 
NAME __________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE #_____________________________________________________ 

 
Quantity Item Price Total Amount 

 Chocolate Chip Muffins (6) 3.00  

 Dozen Dinner Rolls 3.00  

 Dozen Cinnamon Rolls 6.00  

 1 dozen Chocolate Chip 3.00  

 1 dozen Carnival 3.00  

 1 dozen Sugar 3.00  

 1 dozen Double Chocolate 3.00  

 Apple Pie 10.50  

 Chocolate Pie 10.50  

 Pumpkin Pie 10.50  

 Chocolate Peanut Butter Pie 10.50  

Order Total  
 

All orders can be picked up by parent on 11/23/21 
between 7am-1pm. 

Please write the number you would like to order next to the item. 
Baked items may be ordered frozen. 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Office 321-242-4700 • Fax 321-242-4708 • Address 4290 N Wickham Rd, 
Melbourne FL 

 
Website:  http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS 

 

 

NOVEMBER CALENDAR 

• NOVEMBER 3 
SAC MEETING 4:15PM 

• NOVEMBER 10 
BUBBAKOO’S SPIRIT NIGHT 4-8 PM 

 

• NOVEMBER 11 
VETERANS DAY – HOLDIAY FOR ALL 

• NOVEMBER 12 
SECOND INTERIM ENDS 

• NOVEMBER 19  
ELEMENTARY INTERIMS POSTED ON 

FOCUS/ISSUED 

• NOVEMBER 24 
STUDENT/TEACHER HOLIDAY 

 

• NOVEMBER 25-26 
HOLIDAY FOR ALL  

 

 
EVERY FRIDAY IN EARLY RELEASE DAY  

DISMISSAL @ 1:15 PM 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes
http://www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

• Arrival- Early arrival is a major safety issue.  There is no supervision 
before 7:30 am.  Please do not drop off your students prior to 7:30 as they 
are not being monitored.  This also pertains to walkers/bikers.  Longleaf 
before/after care is available for a fee if you have a need.  Please contact 
the front office for more information.  

 
• Dismissal- As a reminder everyone is required to have a car tag in order to 

receive your student(s) when walking up to the front of the building.  If you 
are not a resident of the apartment complex, Longleaf Preserves, you are 
asked to use the Longleaf car loop or park in our campus parking lots for 
dismissal and arrival.  We cannot escort kindergarten students down to the 
gate and release them nor can we walk students off campus.  This 
procedure is to ensure student safety.  If you would like to request car tags, 
you will need to come to the front office with proper identification.  Car tags 
will only be given to the custodial parents.  Please remember that anytime 
a transportation method is changed, you will need to follow the below 
procedures. 

 
o Request for Change in Transportation Plans- Students must bring a 

note from home if using a different method of transportation or going 
to a different destination at dismissal time.  Transportation changes 
will never be taken over the phone.  If a student is enrolled in 
Longleaf After Care, it is the parent’s responsibility to notify the 
classroom teacher, as well as Longleaf After Care when 
transportation plans have been changed. 

 
• Car Riders- Please leave your car tag visible until you have secured your 

student(s) in your vehicle.  The teachers at the lanes need to know what 
student(s) they are putting in the car.  We appreciate your help in a safe 
and speedy dismissal. 
 

Thank you for your help and cooperation in ensuring a safe and efficient arrival 
and dismissal. 
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